MELVINDALE HOUSING COMMISSION

Coogan Terrace

WAITING LIST
CLOSING

The Melvindale Housing Commission will be closing its public housing waiting
list (Coogan Terrace) effective Friday, October 19, 2018 at 4:30 p.m.

Coogan Terrace is converting from Public Housing to Project Based Rental
Assistance and will be undergoing a multi-million-doilar renovation project in
2019. We are currently collecting vacancies and not processing any leasing at this
time.

Notification will be advertised publically when the waiting list reopens and
applications are again available.
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